Tekawennake

SIX NATIONS COUNCIL MEETING-TUESDAY, NOVMEBER 20, 1973

Minutes of previous meetings October
30th and November 6th were adopted as
reade

At Council meeting November 6th
Council decided to request a breakdown of

costs in the amount of $5,000.00, from the

township of Oneida., Council received the
breakdown and decided to release the
$5,000. as their share of thé cost of
construction of the 5th line outlets

Council decided to call Tenders up
until 5:00 p.m., Monday, December 3, 1973
for the rental of the Glebe and Eagles
Next Tract for a one year term.

Council had requested that Mr. De Je
Borton set up a meeting with Totten, Sims
and Hubicki, in relation to the Village
Streets.s Mr. D. Borton, District Super-
intendent advised that he has set up a
meeting for Wednesday, November 21, 1973,
to discuss phase II of the construction
of the village streets as phase I has
been completed.

Council received a lstter from the
Kinsmen Club of Caledonia requesting that
Six Nations enter a float in the Santa
Claus Parade ¢n Saturday, December 22nd
in Caledonia. Council decided to ack~
nowledge the letter and inform them that
there would be no guarantee that Six Na-
tions would enter a float due to the
forthcoming elections.

Council received a letter from Cal-
edonia Community Credit Union Limited,
forwarded from the Co—ordinator of the
AIAI, Mrs. Janice Garlow, that residents
of the reserve who are attending Mohawk
College,have been borrowing money to
purchase cars and have.been making only
one or two payments and leaving the re-
maindere. The letter adked for sugges—
tions from Council.
there was nothing they could do and de-
cided to acknowledge the letter and put
it on file for further reference.

Council had requested 2 legal sur-
vey on lots 24 to 36, Concession 1:and
2, Tuscarora Township, but were informed
by Mr. Norton Martin that this should
read lots 25 to 36. The survey has ‘been
completed. : -

Council discussed the Six Natioms
School Committee and their regulations.
Councillor Ross Powless questioned
whether or not-a school teacher could be
a member of the school committees. Hugh
Smith, Assistant to the Indian Superin-
tendent, told Council that as far as he
knows there is no regilation in the
Indian Act prohibiting this. Councillor
Powless stated he was quite sure that
this was included in the committee's
own regulations. Mr. Smith said that
the members of the committee must be
residents of the reserve but there is
no regulation concerning their occupa-
tion. Councillor Wm. White told Council
that the committee regulations were set
up when each school had students from
the immediate area and that Council
should take into consideration that the
students are now being bussed to dif-
ferent areas of the reserve. Also,
that just about every school now has a
home and school committees Councillor
Syd Henhawk told Council that they have
been lax in appointing new members to
the School Committee. Some have served
longer than the three year term. Coun-—
cil decided to review the School Commi-
ttee members.

Council decided that |{
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